
Today’s Bell Schedule: 
   

——Upcoming Events—— 

•Wed., April 23 9:30 All-School Mass 
  Progress Reports Sent Home 

•Thurs., April 24 9:30 Girls BBall Mtg. in Cafeteria 
  7:00 P.M 4th Grade Nebraska  
  History Night 

•Fri., April 25 8:00 a.m 1st/2nd Farm Safety Day 
   @ Grimms Farm 
  9:30 All-School Rosary 
  District Music Contest 
   Bus time = TBA 

•Sat., April 26 9:00 HS MUDECAS Track Meet @ PC 
   Bus time = TBA 
  Nebraska Spring Football Game 
   Bus time = 9:00 a.m. 

•Sun., April 27 First Communion Dawson/Shubert 

•Mon., April 28 State Journalism @ Norfolk 
  7:00 p.m. School Council 

•Tues., April 29 9:00 HS Pawnee City Track Meet @ PC 

•Wed., April 30 7th-12th Confessions 
  9:30 K-6 Concert Rehearsal 
  9:30 JH Lewiston Track Meet @ Lew. 
   Bus time = TBA 
  7:00 First Communion Practice 

•Thurs., May 1 9:45 Dance Team Meeting 
  5:30 p.m. 8th Grade Parent Meeting in 
     Room 10 of the school 
  6:30 p.m. PreK Music Program  

 
   
   
 

  

 

  

 Lunch Today: 
Taco Bowl, Cornbread, 

Corn, Mandarin Oranges, 
Refried Beans 

Lunch Tomorrow: 
Hamburger/Bun, Green 

Beans, Mandarin  
Oranges 

 Avery Santo 
Justin Drummond 

 Mega Bucks Winner: 
Barb Kelly 

DAILY BULLETIN 
Wednesday,  

April 23, 
 2025 

Sacred Heart Mission Statement: 

 A family educating heart, mind, body and spirit for this life and the next. 

Click here for the  
Sacred Heart website 
(calendars, schedules, 

handbooks, etc.). 

Click here to watch 
home games from the 

RAC and Jug Brown 
Stadium on HudlTV. 

JUSTICE 
“being fair and giving each what is deserved” 

Virtue of the Month : 

Click here for the 
full monthly menu.  

fcsacredheart.org fcsacredheart.org 

A 

•Students (and Staff): Now that the weather is nice, ALL K-8th grade students 
should wait outside until the first bell in the morning. NO junior high students 
should be coming inside to put your things away before going outside.  

•Thank you to everyone who helped Sacred Heart host the Robert A. Roh Irish 
Invitational Track Meet at Syracuse Tuesday, April 22.  Thank you to all the vol-
unteers that worked at the gate and concession stands.  Thank you to the adults 
who helped with the hurdles, and thank you to the SH track athletes for your 
help when called upon to set up the hurdles during the meet. Thanks.  Mr. Goltz 

•There will be a girls basketball meeting at the beginning of QT this Thursday in 
the cafeteria. 

•There will be a dance team meeting on Thursday, May 1, at 9:45 in the library 
for all eighth graders through 11th graders interested in being a part of the 
dance team for next year 

•REMINDER: The High School Art Show is being held at the Heartland Art Gal-
lery located next to A & G  April 10 – April 30. We have numerous students with 
fantastic pieces on display!  

•St. Mary’s Dawson Spaghetti Dinner Fundraiser: Sunday, April 27, 11:00 - 2:00 
in the parish hall. Menu includes spaghetti and meat sauce, garlic breadsticks, 
side salad, drink and dessert for $10. There will also be a silent auction and quilt 
raffle. All proceeds go to the St. Mary’s Beautification Project. 

The deadline to sign up for Saturday's Seatback Crew is this Thursday by 9:30 
AM.  Please sign up by then if volunteering. Bus time is 9:00 AM.  If not riding 
the bus, please check-in at Gate 17 by 11:15 AM.  Please park on the east side 
of Tiehen gym and not in the church parking lot. Remember to have your photo 
ID (take a photo of it and have on your phone).  The stadium is cashless. Con-
cessions will only accept credit, debit, or gift cards. Please wear red or a Husk-
er shirt or sweatshirt (no crop tops), etc.  Do not wear other sports teams’ 
attire.  UNL is an Adidas school, they ask no Under Armor or Nike clothing ex-
cept shoes. Wear closed-toe shoes = no slides, flip flops, crocks, or sandals. 

This money will go to our students and teachers for the interactive classroom 
displays that are replacing the classroom smartboards.  We did not collect 
enough at the Booster Auction for this project.  This will be a big help reach-
ing our goal. 

For anyone riding home on the bus after the game, we will be stopping at 
Raising Canes for a free dinner.   

We would like to fill the bus.  Signup will be online as usual.  Signup to be a 
worker and if wanting to ride the bus . CLICK HERE TO SIGN UP.  

See Page 2 for summer camp opportunities. 

On Friday at 9:30 all 

students and staff will 

gather in the church to 

pray the Rosary for the 

repose of the soul of 

Pope Francis.  

Elementary confessions 

will be rescheduled. 
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SCRIP NEWS: Support Sacred Heart by using scrip cards to pur-

chase groceries, gifts and gas throughout the year. Sacred Heart earns 
a percent of each card sold. Scrip cards are available for purchase after 
the 10:00 a.m. Sunday Mass. Online orders may be placed by register-
ing on the RaiseRight website using Sacred Heart’s Enrollment Code 
(contact Kerry Tramp or email us at sacredheartscripcard@gmail.com.) 
Orders must be turned in to the school office by 11:00 am or you may 
contact Kerry Tramp with your order. Order forms are available from 
the school office or the church vestibule. Please contact Kerry Tramp 
(402-990- 1139) or Sue Bieker (402-245-3414) if you have questions. 
Thank you for supporting our Scrip program.  

SACRED HEART  
COLLECTION PROGRAMS 

Please continue saving General Mills Box Tops, Our 
Family, & Country Hearth/Village Hearth UPCs 

You can download the Box Top app on your smartphone and 
earn even more money for our school by scanning your store 
receipt within 14 days of purchase. The app will automatically 
find the products and instantly add Box Tops to your school’s 
earning online. No clipping required. Our school ID is 179981. 
Sacred Heart will still take clipped box  tops if they have not 
expired. Collection boxes are located outside the school office. 
Your child may also hand the  items into their teacher.  

Thank you to everyone who has collected these items 

for school. A special thanks to Kerry Tramp for doing all 

the counting and submitting. 

CONCESSION/GATE HELP NEEDED! 

Winter concession stand and gate shifts are posted. 
Please CLICK HERE TO SIGN UP FOR A SHIFT. We have 
a lot of shifts to cover!  If you aren’t volunteering in an-
other capacity (referee, score table, shot clock operat-
er, announcer, etc),  we encourage you to sign up for a 
couple of shifts.  We will be reaching out to those par-
ents of K-8 students who didn’t work this fall and hope 
everyone will sign up for a couple this winter.   

 

L inks  to  pr ev iously  shar ed  art i cl es  can  be  found on  page  2 .  

Check  out  These  new Art icles  from our  Spotl ight  Staff  
John Cook retires at Nebraska 

‘Mufasa’ sweeps the grasslands with yet another outstanding film  

Prioritizing Prichard 

SCHOLARSHIPS FOR  
SH GRADUATES 

 CLICK HERE TO ACCESS THE APPLICATIONS 

•The family of John H. Morehead is pleased to an-
nounce a scholarship in the amount of $5,000 to a cur-
rent college student who is planning to continue his or 
her education at a four-year college or university for 
the 2025-2026 school year. Application is due June 1. 

•The Betty Schawang Memorial Scholarship is open to 
any Sacred Heart past graduate furthering his/her edu-
cation by attending any two or four year school either 
academic or vocational. Application is due to Sacred 
Heart by April 21. 

Camp Kateri, near McCool Junction, 
hosts overnight camps for kids during 
the summer months.  They are fun, 
affordable, and faith-filled.  Here is a 
link to more information and the reg-
istration page:  CLICK HERE 

Also, the Diocese of Lincoln also 
hosts two canoe trips in July on the 
Niobrara River. The canoe trips are 
open to high school youth 
(sophomores, juniors, seniors) and 
college students. Adults are also in-
vited along as sponsors/
drivers.  Locations for carpooling from 
different areas of the diocese will be 
provided closer to departure.  THERE 
IS NO BUS TRANSPORTATION FOR 
THIS EVENT. Parents will need to pro-
vide transportation to the campsite or 
join a carpool. Here is the link for 
more information: CLICK HERE 

•CHECK OUT THIS TRACK PREVIEW FROM SPOTLIGHT JOURNALIST, ALEX MADSEN : 
Sacred Heart track team gears up for another season 
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